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I oppose this bill as written.NGO's should not be in control of awarding grants, the 

local fire districts should be. A homeowners insurance risk reduction certification 

program intrudes into the business of insurance . Property standards will vary 

throughout Oregon thus there is not one standard for issuance of a certification. 

I urge you to oppose this bill. 

 


